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End of Term – Summer 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now approaching the end of another brilliant year! The children have been as busy as ever enjoying their 
learning experience’s.  
 
Our key events this term have included: 
 

 Pediatric First Aid for Year 5/6 pupils 

 Pediatric First Aid for parents 

 Residential for Year 4 pupils 

 Residential for Year 6 pupils  

 Big Sleepover – Year 2  

 Year 2 Graduation Party 

 Year 6 Leavers party and Leavers performance 

 Warwick Castle Visit – Year 3 

 Cadbury’s World Visit – Year 5  

 Safari Park – Year 6 

 Farm on Wheels for EYFS and Key Stage 1 

 Inflatable Fun Day – All pupils  
 
We could not be prouder of our amazing Year 6 children, whose talent, energy and enthusiasm lit up the stage 
during this week’s OLIVER production. Their hard work and commitment made both performances truly 
unforgettable. A heartfelt thank you also goes to our dedicated staff team, whose creativity and tireless support 
brought the production to life. It was a wonderful example of what we can achieve ‘Together as One’– a real 
celebration of our school community in action. 
 
Finally, on behalf of all the staff and Local Academy Committee we would like to wish you all a very peaceful 
Summer Break. 
 

Trinity Academy Times 
 

Reception – Year 6 
8.45am – 3.15pm 

 
Early Explorers & Nursery 

Morning Session 
8.30am – 11.30am 

 
Afternoon Session 
12.15pm – 3.15pm 
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Early September Dates 
 

Monday 1st September  Staff INSET – school closed to pupils 
 

Tuesday 2nd September Pupils in Year 1 – Year 6 Return 
EYFS home visits 

Wednesday 3rd September EYFS home visits 

Thursday 4th September EYFS home visits 

Friday 5th September Reception phased return begins 

Monday 8th September Stay and Play for Nursery and Early Explorers New 
Starters  
Reception phased return continues throughout the 
week 

Tuesday 9th September  Nursery and Early Explorers phased return begins 

Wednesday 17th September All Reception children begin full time 
 

 

Classes from September  
 

CURRENT CLASS NEW CLASS TEACHER 

New Nursery Miss Rubery 
 

RECEPTION CLASS 

Reception Class 2025 Miss Morrell (RM) 

Mrs Voice & Mrs Watts (RVW) 

Mrs Walker (RW) 

Year 1 

RC 1D - Miss Dhap 

RW 1M - Miss Moore 

RM 1P – Miss Pozorova 

Year 2 

1P 2H – Mrs Hewitt 

1M 2K – Miss Kaur 

1D 2G – Miss Gill 

Year 3 

2L 3H - Mrs Hemming 

2H 3D - Mr Davis 

2G 3L - Miss Lane 
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Year 4 

3K 4B - Mr Bentley 

3D 4C - Mr Chatterton 

3L 4M - Miss Murphy 

Year 5 

4C 5PH - Miss Poulson & Miss Harris 

4D 5K – Mr Kinsey 

4H 5T – Mr Tipper 

Year 6 

5P 6J – Mr Johnson 

5B 6L – Mr Lowe 

5K 6N – Miss Nicklin 

 

Data: 2024-2025 
 

EYFS Key Stage 1 Phonics Year 2  

Phonic (Retakes) 

Year 2 Data  

GLD 72% 78% 

expected standard 

90% 

expected standard 

Reading 67% 

expected standard 

   Writing 56% 

expected standard 

   Maths 69% 

expected standard 

 

Year 4 Multiplication Test 

Multiplication Test: Pupils achieving 21+  60% 

 

Year 6 

 Trinity Results 

Key Stage 2 Data  (94 pupils) Year 6 

Reading 71% 

Writing 79% 

Maths  81% 

Combined 64% 
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 School Uniform 

Children and staff are very proud of our school uniform, which all children from Reception to Year 6 wear. Please 

ensure all uniform is clearly marked or labelled with your child’s name. Children starting Reception are provided 

with a school sweatshirt/cardigan by the school along with a red P.E Polo t-shirt and Reading bag.  

 
Jewellery 

Jewellery is not to be worn. This includes rings, bracelets, and necklaces. If your child has pierced ears they should 

wear small stud earrings only. This is for reasons of health and safety.  

Inappropriate Items for School 

Black/grey sweatshirts, trainers, boots, open-toed sandals, heeled shoes, leggings or jeans are not acceptable and 

are not to be worn to school.  

Hair styles 

All pupils should have appropriate hair styles. Extreme hair styles e.g. severely shaved heads, inappropriate logos 

in hair/patterns, dying of hair is not permitted. Pupil’s braids should be in a natural colour please. 

 

 

 

tel:01902%20558410


      Executive Headteacher: Mrs. D Dalton 
  Head of School: Mr. B Lyons 

Longford Road, Wolverhampton, WV10 0UB 
Email: trinitycofeprimary.groupemail@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Tel:01902 558410   

‘Together as One’ 

 

                                                   

 

Play Scheme: 

There is a summer play scheme running for our pupils please contact the school office before the end of term. 

 

Prices: 

Cost of dinners £2.50 

(Please check if you are entitled to free school meals https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/education-and-

schools/free-school-meals/eligibility-checker 

 

Nursery and Twos 

Trinity offers a Nursery and Twos provision with the option to pay for additional hours if there is availability 

 

Rainbows - Before and After School Club 

We offer a paid before and after school club that commences from 7.30 until 5.45 pm (4.30pm on a Friday). 
Children must be booked a week ahead. If you require childcare in an emergency, please can you book online via 

Scopay and call the main office for confirmation.  

Please ensure your child’s account is in credit to allow provision to continue. 

 All payment must be made in advance to avoid arrears.    

 

Again, a big thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

The Trinity Team 
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